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School Building Progress 

Progress on the site is steady and we are still working toward being able to close the building up by November 

so that winter work can be done. Watch for exterior masonry work with the new colored exterior walls 

beginning to be visible. That work will be ongoing.  

Interior work continues with electrical, plumbing, HVAC, fire protection, waterproofing and utilities. Drywall 

will start next week. On average, there are over 65 people a day working on site. The progress being made has 

kept us on schedule and we are still on budget.    

Pictures of work progress follow.   

 

 

 

  

Exterior Looking at South Side of Site Interior Looking at D Wing 

Interior Second Floor C Wing Commons/Media Space Interior Second Floor C Wing Commons/Media Space 
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Interior Second Floor C Wing looking South at Commons/Media Space

 

 

 

 

 

  

Exterior Looking at East Wall of C Wing Exterior Looking at Main Entrance 

Exterior Looking at Cafeteria Entrance Exterior Looking at South Side of Site 
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More Information 

For more information about the New Elementary School project, follow us on: 

www.Millis.Org  Look on the front page under News and Notices for the current Look Ahead View and under 

Boards and Committees for the Elementary School Building Committee page to find prior Look Ahead Views. 

www.Facebook.com/MillisSchoolProject/  Look for current posts about the project. 

www.MillisMedia.org Look under Videos for recordings of the Elementary School Building Committee 

meetings and other relevant events. 

 

The Elementary School Building Committee 

http://www.millis.org/
http://www.facebook.com/MillisSchoolProject/
http://www.millismedia.org/

